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Cape (od Senion Softball League

December 13. 2022

Mr. Eric Beebe

Director — Department of Recreation & Youth
Town of Harwich

100 Oak Street

Harwich, MA 02645

Dear Ernic:

We understand that the Town of Harwich may choose to prioritize tunding for the construction
of permanent bathrooms at Potter and Memorial Fields.

A permanent bathroom facility at these fields has been a priority for the Cape Cod Senior
Softball League (CCSSL) for a number of years. It would be helpful for our players and fans
who use those fields from April to November and especially helptul for the approximately 700
plavers and tans who participate in our annual Cape Classic tournament each September.

At our June 21. 2022. CCSSL Board Meeting. our Board of Directors approved a commitment of
$20.000 from our league’s resources to help fund the construction of these bathrooms. We hope
that this reflects our strong support for this project.

If we can be of any help as you make this decision. please let us know. We are grateful that vou

are considering the construction of this facility.

Sincerely.

‘ﬁ S

Wayne/Dracger
Cape Cod Senior Softball League Commissioner



